Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2019 3:45 PM

To: ‘Rebecca Pons'

Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; 'ballen@sesi-nm.com’; ‘'scontreras@sesi-
nm.com’; ‘Thomas Haigood'; 'rmartinez@sesi-nm.com’; 'rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us'

Subject: Closure Approval - Breitburn - State 14C #9 - (2RP-4854) 6-26-2018

Attachments: Closure Approval - Breitburn - State 14C #9 - (2RP-4854) 6.19.19.pdf

Rebecca,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 2RP-4854 State 14C #9, thank you. This closure is approved.
Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Rebecca Pons <office2 @sesi-nm.com>

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 10:24 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] FW: State 14 C 2RP-4854

Good Morning,

My apologies, your email address did not populate correctly in my Outlook. So | am forwarding this closure document to
you for your review and records.

Thank you

Rebecca

From: Rebecca Pons [mailto:office2@sesi-nm.com]

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2019 10:21 AM

To: Robert Martinez (rmartinez@sesi-nm.com) <rmartinez@sesi-nm.com>; 'Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD'
<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 'Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD' <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us'
<rkasuboski@slo.state.nm.us>




Cc: ballen@sesi-nm.com; scontreras@sesi-nm.com; ‘Thomas Haigood' <Thomas.Haigood@mavresources.com>
Subject: State 14 C

Good Afternoon,

| have attached the Closure Documentation on the Breitburn State 14C for your records. This is for closure of the
regulatory remediation permit number 2RP-4854. Please review and feel free to contact me with any questions or
additional concerns.

Best Regards,

Rebecca Pony

1‘

S »IN
Environmental Coordinator
Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.

Office: (575)397-0510
Cell: (575)441-0980



